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Vienna, November 16th, 2023

Dear colleagues, dear brothers and sisters,

On behalf of the Austrian Trade Union vida (transport and services), I would like to raise my
deepest concerns about your mobilization for all public services workers, on Friday 17 November.

I have been informed by the EPSU, that the CGIL and the UIL organize a series of actions to
protest for changing the budget law and the economic and social policies of the Italian
Government.

It goes without saying, that our Trade Union vida supports your struggle and will think of FP CGIL,
UIL FPL, and UIL PA during the 8 hours or full shift strike of all public services workers in Italy, on
17 November.

we will be on Friday also in the future, in Sicily and Sardinia or other Italian regions too for all your
strike actions in solidarity with your Trade Unions and all public services workers.

Yours sincerely,

th a4f-
Markus Netter
Politic Secretary, Health and social Services
At the Trade Union vida
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